
Soul Fly Band Meeting 18th October 2019 

  
Here are the minutes for the Soul Fly Band meeting on 
18th October 2019. 

 
 

 
The people that came to the meeting were:  
Fraser, Audrey, Jack, Stavros , Harri, Matt & Myra.  
 
The people that didn’t come to the meeting:  
Audrey. 

  
The team shared their good news stories with each other.  
 

 
 

 
Harri explained that a charity called Mencap in England 
asked for Soul Fly Band’s help. They wanted to know what 
going out at night is like for those with learning disabilities 
and autism.  

 
 

 
Soul Fly Band helped Mencap by filling out a survey about 
nightlife.  

  
We are changing the Soul Fly Band website and adding 
new bios. We’re shortening the bios to make the website 
easier to read for everyone.  

 
 

 
Matt suggested that Soul Fly Band run a workshop with a 
group of children so that we could create happiness for 
the children. This is so the children could meet people 
with disabilities.  

 
 

 
Soul Fly Band decided they would like to read stories 
about people with disabilities to the children.  

 



 
 

 
International Day of People with Disabilities is on 
Tuesday 3rd December 2019. Soul Fly Band would like 
to celebrate this but aren’t sure how to.  

 
 

 
Soul Fly Band are thinking about ways to celebrate the 
day and will bring those ideas to the next meeting.  
 
Do you have any ideas for us as to how you think that 
we should celebrate the day?  

 
 

 
Soul Fly Band would like to invite one of the ACL board 
members in to talk about how we can communicate 
better between the Soul Fly Band and the ACL board. 

 
 

 
The Christmas Social will be on Saturday the 7th of 
December at the Bristol Arms Hotel in the Sydney CBD.  

 
 

 
Our next meeting will be on Friday the 15th of 
November at 1pm.  

 
 

 
Thank you! ☺ 

 


